
Friday 15th October 2021 

Amelie and Phoebe F 

Gold  

Bronze   

  
Silver Cup   
 

Red   

 

Bronze Medal 
 

 Bronze      

 
Silver   

 

Gold Cup 
 

Francesca for showing 
her sense of humour by 
telling us jokes. Fran you 

must have an amazing memory 
for telling jokes. Well done. 

Fabien for his mature          
attitude, brilliant maths work 
and super segmenting and 

blending in phonics. We are so proud, 
well done Fabien! 

Lewis, for his super effort 
and achievement in       
lessons, as well as his kind, 

respectful approach to every    
activity or discussion he          
participates in. Well done Lewis!  

Oliver for brilliant pattern 
spotting and explanation in 
maths.  Your love for numbers 

now extends beyond just calculation 
as you are spotting and sharing      
observations that help the whole class 
to learn.  Great reasoning and         
application. 

  
  
 
What a great week of learning in our penultimate week.  
 
Parents evenings went well at both schools and it was so lovely to share 
how the children are settling back into school life. Next week we look    
forward to our open mornings - spread the word to any reception starters 
for next year.  
 
Well done to the children who attended the Dove Valley Tag Rugby     
tournament I heard you played really well and had a great time despite 
the result with great teamwork and encouragement from all!    
 
Don’t forget next Friday 22nd and Monday 1st are Inset days and we 
have our last celebration worship of the term next Thursday too - look on 
dojo for the link.  
 
Have a great weekend all! 
 

Mrs Jones 

 DIARY DATES 

19.10.21 
PTA 

POPCORN & MOVIE 
NIGHT KS1 

20.10.21 
PTA 

POPCORN  & MOVIE 
NIGHT KS2 

20.10.21 OPEN MORNING 

22.10.21 INSET DAY 

25 - 29. 
10.21 

HALF TERM  
HOLIDAY 

1.11.21 INSET DAY 

8 - 12. 
11.21 

YEARS 5/6 
RESIDENTIAL AT 
STANDON BOWERS 

26.11.21 CHRISTINGLE 
SERVICE 

8.12.21 WHOLE SCHOOL 
TRIP TO  SEE 
PETER PAN 

9.12.21 CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

10.12.21 CHRISTMAS  
JUMPER DAY 

13/14.12.
21 

CHRISTMAS 
PERFORMANCE 

16.12.21 ENRICHMENT DAY/ 
CHRISTMAS PARTY 

1 Peter 5:8 
Verse Concepts 

Be of sober spirit, be on 
the alert. Your           

adversary, the devil, 
prowls around like a 
roaring lion, seeking 
someone to devour. 

THIS WEEK IN FOCUS 

Awesome Acorns  
Harry F for his help, co-operation and positive attitude in    
Awesome Acorns. 

Well done Harry! 

NEW OFFICE EMAIL - 
 

ALL ENQUIRIES/ABSENCES 
TO: - 

ASR-Admin@asr.jtmat.co.uk  

mailto:asr-pta@asr.jtmat.co.uk


   
      Awesome Acorns 
 

Our Awesome Acorn of the week this week is Harry Fowler. 
 
This week, as well as our normal activities in Acorns (peer play, jigsaws, play 
doh, Lego and board games, we have also enjoyed our curriculum/homework 
activities. We’ve practised our spelling words, had a mini ‘sports day’ (children 
enjoying various challenges with equipment and engaging team play) also 
made fresh fruit kebabs and enjoyed eating them at snack time!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to all the children for again, working so well together and having lots 
of fun. Keep up the superb behaviour and teamwork, we are so proud! 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Mrs Slater and the Awesome Acorns team. 

 



 
 
 

OFFICE CHANGES - 
After our half term break we are having some changes in the office at both schools. 
  
Mrs Hunt has reduced her hours of working and will be supporting us remotely in the week. At 
All Saints we welcome Mrs Kendall on a Tuesday and Thursday until 2pm in the office with 
Mrs Young working on a Monday, Wednesday and Friday. Mrs Kendall and Mrs Hunt will be 
sharing the new e-mail address : asr-admin@asr.jtmat.co.uk.  Mrs Young’s email address will 
be asr-office@asr.jtmat.co.uk.  
 
Mrs Kendall will also be working in the Office at Needwood on a Monday and Friday until 2pm, 
with Mrs Wycherley for the rest of the week. The office at Needwood will be empty from 2pm 
on a Friday so please bear this in mind or contact All Saints in an emergency. 
  
We hope you welcome Mrs Kendall to All Saints and we look forward to working with her 
across both schools! And thank you to Mrs Hunt for all of her support and her continued    
support remotely too! 
 
 
MEMORIAL SERVICE 
FOR REV LES REES 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NEXT WEEK’S LUNCHES 
Monday     Pizza 
Tuesday      Sausage and Mash 
Wednesday Roast Chicken 
Thursday  Fish Fingers and Chips 
Friday  INSET Day 
 
(Lunches are subject to change due to delivery issues). 

 
 
 

 
PRIMARY/INFANT/FIRST SCHOOLS ONLY - RECEPTION APPLICATION PROCESS 
The application process for a reception place for September 2022 will open on 1st November 
2021.  The easiest way for parents to apply is online. Further information can be found by 
clicking on the link on our website.  The closing date is 15 January 2022.   
 
To apply please go to (www.staffordshire.gov.uk/admissions). 
  
  

USEFUL INFORMATION  

ANYTHING ELSE YOU NEED TO KNOW 

mailto:asr-admin@asr.jtmat.co.uk
https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Education/Admissions-primary/Apply/Overview.aspx
http://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/admissions


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Well what a lovely end to this term’s Forest School sessions.   

We have had a very lively bunch this term and the children managed to 

cram such a lot into their final day.   
  

There were a couple of children who had to cut their wood slices and 
then we set to work painting them.  Prior to this Lily Tipper very kindly 

brought in a honey comb which she showed the children.   
It is truly a fascinating thing to see. 

 
The children then went in search of a stick in order to paint too, prior 

to making them into a wand? a sword? a dream catcher?  
whatever the children’s imagination lead them to.   

Lily showed some examples and then off we went in 
 search of feathers to decorate them! 

  
How lucky were we?   

We went into another part of Lily’s beautiful garden where she keeps 
her hens, guinea fowl, and geese.   

The children had a fabulous time collecting the feathers they found in 
the grass. In addition, we managed to find time to visit her two pet 

pigs who LOVED the apples the children threw to them. 
  

Back to camp and the children finished their cookie painting 
 and decorated their sticks beautifully.   

Time for drinks, a snack and a chat about what the children 
 liked in particular.   

Whilst some mentioned particular tasks, the overriding comment was 
EVERYTHING!! 
Good to know.  

 
‘Be proud of yourselves’ and  

‘don’t worry about cold or rainy weather as you can still have fun’  
were the sentiments that the children took away with them. 

  
We finished with their song that was the loudest yet,  

if that was possible and then back to school. 
  

Special thanks to Lily Tipper and Mrs Wingfield 
 for all their time and help.   

 
I couldn’t do it without you.  

  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

We had a very productive PTA meeting this week and it was lovely to meet some new people. 
Preparation has started for Christmas already and although sadly it won't be a Christmas Fayre 
open to parents we will ensure it's lots of fun for the children and will be during school hours. 
Look out for the posters soon advertising Wreath Making Nights, these will take place in the 
church this year and are usually very popular evenings. Loads of fun, an amazing wreath at the 
end of it and a glass of mulled wine.  
 
Today is the last day to pay for the Popcorn, PJ’s & Movie Night. The children love this event 
as getting into their PJs and settling down to watch a film with friends and their teddy at school 
is very exciting.  
 
Next Wednesday is the last day to buy your entries for the 50/50 Club.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.    
PTA 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mrs. Jones if you have a particular requirement. 

 
 

 
Please click on the link below to read the latest issue of the 
Primary Times. 
 
https://flickread.com/edition/html/615d6801d4a0f#1 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

VACANCIES WITH COMPASS UK 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY 

https://flickread.com/edition/html/615d6801d4a0f#1

